
  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Thank you for your supporT!  
  

March 1st – 31st, 2025 

In March, FJUMC will be collecting single 
breakfast items, such as cereal cups, granola 
bars, etc. for Erin’s Angels Backpack Program.  

Thanks so much for your support and helping to feed the 

future of CNY!  

  

 

 


